
 

 

 

 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 
 

 

 

 

Wednesday, December 21, 2022                                                                                    SWS/ACD/2022-23/62 

    

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 
 
Kindly Note - The winter break for the students is as follows  

S.NO CLASS WINTER BREAK BEGINS STUDENTS REJOIN ON 

1 UKG – 8 Thursday 22nd December 2022 Monday 16th January 
2023. 

2 9-10 Thursday 22nd December 2022 Thursday 12th January 
2023 

 

We wish you and your family a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. May the year 2023 bring with it 
smiles and new beginnings for all of us.   

 
Warm regards 
 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 
 
 

 


